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WEDNESDAY, November 11, 2015, Boil Water Alert UPDATE:

 

As of 5:30 p.m., Wednesday, November 11, 2015, the City of Hubbard’s Boil Water Alert has
been lifted with the following instructions.  Prior to using your water, please:

 

If you have any filters, they need to be removed and replaced prior to using the water; and
Run your water for 3-5 minutes prior to using the water.

The test results for the water samples taken to our State Certified Laboratory on Tuesday,
November 10, 2015 have all come back negative.   Please give Hubbard Public Works a call at
503.982.9429 if you have additional questions or concerns.
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